Melissa Conklin

I spent the happiest years of my life on the Kitsap Peninsula. I loved seeing Puget Sound and
watching the incredible beings who inhabit it playing and swimming free. Dumping wastewater
into the home of these beautiful beings is not only absolutely disgusting, it is also cruel and hateful!
This should NEVER be allowed to happen, anywhere!



